
Subject: [Fwd: Re: Fromme Mountain]
Date: Sun, 22 May 2005 19:05:21 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: Fromme Mountain
Date: Sat, 14 May 2005 14:18:17 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Jim Baldwin <jmb@direct.ca>, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Mr. Baldwin:
 
A letter to the editor will be published this coming week in the local press which I believe and hope, will clarify a few issues. 
 
Ernie Crist  

From:  Jim Baldwin [mailto:jmb@direct.ca] 
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2005 12:13 PM
To: Mayor and Council - DNV
Cc: fonvca@fonvca.org
Subject: Fromme Mountain

To hoom it may concern. My name is Jim Baldwin, I am 49 years old, I grew up in delbrook and now have a home in westlynn. My busyness has been located in lower
Lonsdale for over eleven years. I have hiked, walked my dog and ridden my mountain bike on this mountain all my life. I would say in the last four years the work and
effort by all groups using this mountain has been phenomenal in making it a safe and environmentally friendly area to use. A moratorium singling out bicyclist is unfair
and simply not needed. Thankyou, Jim Baldwin
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